
SIERRA COUNTY CANCER ASSISTANCE (SCCA) 
HC32 Box 8174, Truth or Consequences, New Mexico  87901 

www.sierracountycancerassistance.org 

 

 
Board of Directors 

 

Ellie Nordgren 
Chair/Founder 

 
Steph Ross 

Co-Chair 
Patient/Driver 

Coordinator 
 

Noel Spence 
Secretary 

 
Jodell Downs 

Asst. Secretary 
 

Jackie Stockmar 
Treasurer 

 
Jane Cain 
Honored 

 
Jean Harris 

Committee Chair 
 

Sharon Pierson 
Assistant 
Treasurer 

 
Claudia Reames 
Board Member 

 
Barbara Vestal 
Board Member 

 
Ruth Ford 

Board Member 
 

Advisory Board 
 

Mark Filosa 
Attorney at Law 

 
Anthony Filosa 

Attorney at Law 
 

Domenica Rush 
Retired Chief 

Executive Director 
Sierra Vista 

Hospital 
 

Haruhunai Spruce 
MD 

Healthy Waters 
Family Medical 

 
Candy Lanford 

E.A. ATP 
 

Eunice Kent 
Mayor of 

Elephant Butte 
 

Jack Cain 
Chaplain 

 

 

August 20, 2013 

 

Hot Springs Woman’s Club 

 

 
 

Dear 

 

Sierra County Cancer Assistance, Inc. (SCCA) a 50l (C) 3 organization, is dedicated to helping 

those in Sierra County with transportation and information regarding cancer treatments.   
 

This year our Annual Walk in the Park will be held Saturday, October 5th, 2013 from 9am to 

1pm at Ralph Edwards Park. This year, we are again planning on walking through downtown 

Truth or Consequences, visiting participating business’s and collecting items to proudly display 

our community support. We totally rely on private donations, and fund raisers to keep us going. 

The price of gas has made it more urgent than ever to have a successful walk and a great fund 

raising year.  All the money we receive stays within Sierra County, and is used exclusively for 

driving patients, supplies, and advertising.  In the last three years we have driven a total of 

200,000 miles and made over 1,200 trips.  We have been able to help 51 patients to date and 

have approximately 40 volunteer drivers.   
 

I hope you will consider being a sponsor for this year’s walk. We currently are driving patients to 

Las Cruces, Albuquerque, and Silver City for chemo treatments, doctor follow-ups, and radiation 

treatments. We have such incredible volunteers that are dedicated to helping our community with 

this great project of caring, sharing and giving back to Sierra County.  One again I wish to stress 

that all money received by SCCA, remains within the County. 

The sponsorship levels are as follows: 
 

SPONSORSHIP 

Platinum: $1,000.00 

Gold:  $   500.00 

Silver:  $   250.00 

Bronze: $   100.00 

Copper: $     50.00 
 

Be part of an incredible community giving back to those in need.  We want to thank you in 

advance for your generous contribution.  I hope you will also get a team together and join us at 

Ralph Edwards Park to walk.  Let us know if you wish an information packet to form a team. 
 

Most Sincerely, 

 

Steph Ross 
Co-Chair, Patient/Driver Coordinator 

srfoxie@gmail.com / 740-3971 
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